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>
> I am writing to ask that the Regulation 5 permit for C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed
be denied.  This is our own National River that brings great tourism and admiration to our state.  Don't
ruin it.  Haven't we embarrassed ourselves enough in Arkansas already?

> Sincerely,
> Susan Farque
>
>
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